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From: WV Licensing <wv_licensing@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk>  
Sent: 25 June 2019 11:27 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Cc: WV Licensing <wv_licensing@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: RE: REVIEW - PRE897 Minimart Retail Ltd, 443 Dudley Road, Wolverhampton, WV2 3AQ 
 
West Midlands Police as a Responsible Authority make representations regarding this review notice. 
 
The evidence provided by Trading Standards clearly shows that a number of offences have been committed in 
relation to possession of illegal drugs and illegal cigarettes and tobacco.  
 
This discovery shows that the licensing objective of prevention of crime and disorder has been seriously 
undermined, and it is the decision of the Licensing sub-committee to determine what steps are suitable to ensure 
the licensing objectives are upheld in the future. 
 
This is a serious matter, and not a victimless crime and given this it would be WMP representation that the licence 
be revoked. 
 
Regards, 
 
Steph Reynolds 
PS 6222 
Licensing  
Partnerships Team 
WV NPU 
External Tel 01902 649 085 
Internal Tel 871 3196 
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